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Mohammad Ali Butt
to info, secretarygener. (=

Dear Members,

This 15 in reference to PBA circular 2 SA/01-13/GOP-8484 dated January 28, 2013 regarding suspension of Federal Government advertisements. Member
broadcasters are requested to not accept any release of Federal Government till further notification by PBA.

Sincerely for,

Pakistan Broadcasters Association

Muhammad Ali Butt

Executive Director

177/2, 1st Floor, LE.P. Building,
Liaguat Barracks, Shahrah-e-Faisal,
Karachi, Pakistan
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